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The first recipient for the month of February was the Australian Marine Conservation Society. 
The Australian Marine Conservation Society (AMCS) is the voice for Australia's ocean wildlife. We 
are an independent charity, staffed by a committed group of professional and passionate scientists, 
educators and advocates who have defended Australia's oceans for over 45 years. Our paid and 
volunteer staff work every day on behalf of the community to protect our ocean wildlife.

AMCS works on the big issues concerning the sea. Our key focus is to create large marine national 
parks (marine sanctuaries), make our fisheries sustainable and protect and recover our threatened 
ocean wildlife, such as our sharks, seals and whales.

A key component in all of our campaigns is to give our oceans the best chance of resilience against 
climate change impacts. If we can keep our oceans in the healthiest and most natural state, without 
pressures from overfishing and pollution, then they will have increased ability to cope with these 
changes. 

With your help, we have been able to donate a large amount to the Australian Marine 
Conservation Society. We certainly hope it makes you feel as good as it makes us feel helping 
out the Earth that we all share! 
To donate, head to www.marineconservation.org.au 

Thanks again for allowing us with your help, to make a difference this month. 
Much Love - Teatox Australia xx



Our second recipient for the month of February is White Ribbon. White Ribbon is Australia’s only 
national, male led Campaign to end men’s violence against women.

Vision
All women live in a safety free environment from all forms of men's violence.

Mission
Making women's safety a man's issue too.
The campaign works through primary prevention initiatives involving awareness raising and 
education, and programs with youth, schools, workplaces and across the broader community. 
Globally, White Ribbon is the world’s largest male-led movement to end men’s violence against 
women. Originating in Canada in 1991, White Ribbon is now active in more than 60 countries. 
White Ribbon began in Australia in 2003 as part of UNIFEM (now UN Women), formally becoming 
a Foundation in 2007.

White Ribbon's existence in Australia relies on the support, commitment and generosity of 
individuals, corporate's, community partners and governments – as well as the community at 
large. All funds raised supports best practice primary intervention activities and research aimed at 
changing attitudes and behaviors that result in violence against women.

Thanks to your help, Teatox Australia has made a large donation to White Ribbon in order to 
support them and the women they support.

To donate to the White Ribbon, visit their website at www.whiteribbon.org.au

Thanks again for allowing us with your help, to make a difference this month.
Much Love - Teatox Australia xx
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